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NEW Policy on reporting Class Rank 

Class Rank 

The Registrar’s Office shall report information regarding undergraduate class rank on a regular basis. 

This report, available on the Registrar’s website, will include: 

a) Minimum cumulative GPA for various class rank percentiles within specified student cohorts 

(freshmen, sophomores, juniors, and seniors). This report will be updated at the conclusion of 

each full academic term (fall and spring). 

b) Minimum cumulative GPA for various class rank percentiles within specified years in which 

degrees were earned. This report will combine information for students who received their 

degrees in each of term of a given academic year. It will be updated annually at the conclusion 

of the spring term. 

Students should use these reports to approximate their class rank percentile based on their current, 

cumulative GPA. As a rule, SUNY Potsdam does not provide students with a numeric class rank. 

 

*We recommend adding this section under “Student Classifications” within the Undergraduate Catalog 

(currently on pages 37-38). 


